November 11, 1974

Dear Sir;

Thank you for your letter concerning reception of KKYX Radio 68 AM in San Antonio Texas.

We are pleased we reached you and would like to verify that the information you sent us concerning our program items you recorded, are correct according to our logs.

Thank you for taking time to write to us, it is always interesting to hear how we are received in various parts of the country.

Thanks for listening!

Sincerely,

Ed Pryor

Chief Engineer

KKYX Radio, San Antonio Texas

EP/be



Carl W. Dabe; stein 3300 North 56th Street Lincoln, Nebraska 68507